Pravina Attwala

Subject: FW: ADDENDUM A168/21 - COA Agenda & Staff Reports

Importance: High

From: Rossana Lopez

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 6:59 PM

To: Christine Vigneault <Christine.Vigneault@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Re: [External] A168/21 - COA Agenda & Staff Reports
Importance: High

Hi Christine,

These are my comments that | ask to be considered by the COA members for the adjournment being requested by the
applicant on Thursday, October 28th for application A168/21 (40 Johnswood)

Dear Committee Members,
I am submitting the following comments in regards to application A168/21 (40 Johnswood)

The applicant’s first hearing occured on September 9th, 2021 and was adjourned by the committee to October
28th to allow the applicant to prepare a new proposal and to allow us to have a discussion, for the first time.

On October 12th | was made aware that the applicant was contacted by COA staff to provide an update on the
status of their proposal. At this time, the applicant requested that the application be adjourned to the
November 18th, 2021 hearing to permit time to address concerns and revise the application.

On October 21st | received another update that applicant moved the hearing date to December 9th, 2021 to
permit time for the applicant to meet with the neighbours legal representation.

October 18th, over five weeks after the September Commitee date, the applicant’s representative reached out
to our representative, requesting a meeting to discuss this application. A meeting of 1.5 hrs was finally held on

October 25th. Unfortunately, the applicant’s representative did not provide any proposal or solutions to us.

We would appreciate your support and understanding that as the neighbours most impacted by the variances
requested, we would like that this application be resolved in a timely manner.

Thank you,

Loida R Lopez & Gilson D Eduardo



